
To whom it may concern: 

We all believe that affordable housing is important.  However, local governments should be able to 
control the zoning of their towns. Each town has unique infrastructure and environmental situations and 
the local governments know what they are doing.  

We do not want a "one size fits all” solution from Hartford that doesn’t necessarily address the 
affordable housing issues of our town. 

We trust ourselves, our neighbors and our locally elected officials who care and understand our town 
dynamics, its residents, environment, traffic and our future. 

For the reasons stated above we OPPOSE BILLS HB6107 and SB1027 

Thank you. 

Richard & Cathie Perna 

Greenwich CT  

 


